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12th November 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

Fundraising for Children in Need 

On Friday 19th November 2021, we will be joining in with the national 
fundraising day for Children in Need. The children have been learning the song 
- ‘A Thousand Years’ by Christina Perri – with sign language. Mr Mould will be 
filming the children during the week so you should be able to see the finished 
version via the website (we will let you know when it is available). 
 
Friday will be a non-uniform day so the children can wear Pudsey Bear outfits 
or their own choice of clothes. Please remember that the children will be 
going outside as usual at playtime and dinnertime so they need to make sure 
they are wearing suitable footwear.  
 
So that we can make a donation to Children in Need, it would be lovely if the 
children could bring a contribution into school on Friday.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing all the children dressed up and listening to 
the song. Unfortunately, we will be unable to invite parents into school on this 
occasion.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

                                          
 
Sally Brown  
Head of School                                                                               
 


